
Chris Hansen, of Pocatello, 
Idaho, took these three 
photos during her visit in the 
fall of 2004.

Jim Fitzpatrick of East 
Valley Astronomy Club 
of Scottsdale, Arizona, 
took this photo on his 
way back from the White 
Sands Star Party in the 
fall of 2004.

James Sullivan, 
NRAO Safety Officer


